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February 8, 2019 

 

Leigh A. Carney, CMC 

Town Clerk 

125 Main Street 

P.O. Box 111 

East Greenwich, RI 02818 

 

Subject:   Reappointment of Commissioner Vargas 

 

Dear Ms. Carney: 

 

I am writing to respectfully request that the Town Council renew the appointment of 

Hector Vargas to the East Greenwich Housing Authority Board of Commissioners. 

 

Hector serves in a unique capacity as our Resident Commissioner.   In addition to 

responsibly communicating the impact our decisions have on our residents, he continues 

to engage with affordable housing industry educational opportunities. Commissioner 

Vargas has developed an especially well-informed understanding of affordable housing 

regulations, best practices and trends. 

 

Marcia Sullivan, who serves as secretary to the Board, has verified that there have been 

55 duly posted meetings of the Authority between April 2014 and January 2019 (54 

regular meetings and one special meeting) and that Commissioner Vargas has attended 46 

of those meetings, an 84% attendance rate. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cindy White Overton 

 

Cindy White Overton 

Chair, East Greenwich Housing Authority Board of Commissioners 
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